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We have received your letter outlining your safety concern with your 
Model 700 rifle. 

We suggest that the gun not be used unti I Remington has had an oppor· 

tunity to examine it. 

We would I ike to perform this examination at your earliest con­

venience. 

Upon completion of our exam, we wi I I report our findings to you. 

Please contact me by cal I ing, collect, at (315) 895-3558 to make ar­

rangements for returning your firearm for the abo~~tion~xamir 
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